B108 June Newsletter

We had so much fun in May leaming all about the Ocean! We learned about so many different
creatures that live in the sea and on the beach! We learned about islands, volcanoes and how
to keep our Oceans clean! We even discovered why the ocean is salty! We had so many fun
celebrations in May including our Pirate party where we loved hunting for hidden treasure!

Thank you to all the dads who came out to our Dads and Donuts! It was so sweet to see all of
the joy on the children's faces. It was a special time that | know they will treasure.

| can hardly believe this school year has almost come to an end! We will be wrapping up our
year with a review and Country Round Up!

Happy Trails to You Days
Happy Trails to You! On our last days of school (Tuesday, June 13 / Wednesday, June 14) we

will be having a special Country Round Up day! Come dressed Western! We will be having a
small petting zoo with live farm animals!

Graduation

Thursday, June 1 from 11:15 AM to 12:00 PM in the Family Center (same place as the
Christmas program). We are so excited to celebrate the past year with a graduation
celebration! We will be singing two of the children's favorite songs on stage with Miss Ale’s
class! The theme is "Aloha" so the dress attire will be Hawaiian or colorful! Please respond by
e-mail to RSVP if your child will be in attendance.

Last days of school...
School is still open after graduation until Wednesday, June 14. The school will be closed

Thursday and Friday, June 15 &16. | will be sending home cubby items and emergency bags ""
on your child's last days of school. If your child will be having their last day before then let me
know and | will gather their supplies and send them home accordingly.

| have been so blessed this year to be able to be a part of your child's life for this season! They
have all learned and grown so much and | am so proud of each and every one of your children!
This is always a bittersweet time for teachers as we have to say 'goodbye’, but also get to
rejoice in their growth and their next steps! | am praying for each and every one of your
children as they step into this next season of their life!l God has great plans for them!

Blessings to you!
Miss Katie
Katie@northcoastcalvary.org



